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We are hiring - join MiB's Job Fair!

Are you interested in hearing which companies in Finland hire international talent
in English? Join MiB’s Job Fair on October 6th! This occasion is a rare opportunity
to get in contact with the employers, without the pressure of nailing a job interview
right away. 

You get to talk to recruiters in person and ask questions, instead of looking at their
website. Use the opportunity to boost your knowledge and career.

MiB’s Job Fair takes place from 15:00-17:00 at Alma house in Helsinki. At the site,
you get to meet Jobly’s and Tietoevry's representatives as well as other companies.
Jobly is a recruiting agency that represents over 4000 employers in Finland. 

Save the date and stay tuned for more updates on the companies onboard.
See you on the 6th!

Sign up for Job Fair

 

 

https://app-fi.postiviidakko.fi/files/download/$archive$
https://www.mothersinbusiness.fi/
https://www.mothersinbusiness.fi/
https://www.mothersinbusiness.fi/international
https://www.mothersinbusiness.fi/volunteering
https://www.mothersinbusiness.fi/blog-int
https://www.jobly.fi/en
https://www.tietoevry.com/en
https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/Perheystavallinen_tyoelama__rekrytori__Helsinki_5795


   

Want to see your employer
at the event?

We still have a couple spots available for
companies at the Job Fair and we want
to give the opportunity for you to
suggest organizations to join. Let’s work
together to boost recruitment of
international moms!

Requirements for companies are that
they hire also international talent and
that they have family friendly practices
in place, such as remote work or flexible
working hours. 

 

 

 

Stands for companies at the fair are free and the organizations will get visibility and
potential future employees from the fair, so this is a great opportunity for
cooperation with MiB.

Contact jenny.soderman@mib.fi, tel. 044 706 0862 for more information and we'll
get the ball rolling. 

 

 

 

Give us feedback and win
a hotel night!

To serve you better with the
International project, we will gather
your feedback in our English online
survey. 

Among the English respondents, we will
raffle a night at Scandic hotel - moms
deserve to be pampered! The
questionnaire itself is anonymous. 

Answering this survey helps to target
the activities to your needs and show
the size of our active English
community to our funder. 

Your feedback really matters for our
project. Thank you for your time and
answers!

To the survey

 

How is your work-live
balance?

It can take a lot of effort for mothers to
find the balance between work and
family. One day it goes fine, another day
is a total disaster. But it is possible to
thrive in both, and you don’t have to be
alone while trying to do that. 

We will workshop on the topic on the
26th October. Save your seat in the
hybrid event and meet other wonderful
and skilled moms.

You can join with your kids, so this is a
great opportunity to practice being a
mom and talking about work. 

Register for the workshop

 

 

mailto:jenny.soderman@mib.fi
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFCysqVF7El2zeUCH5y2D73tuBbRIuIMS9XkRjKYDLZn4hww/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/MiB_Family_Work_Workshop_Who_stays_home


 

Are you interested in
becoming a MiB member?

The more English speaking members we
have at MiB, the better chances we have
for advocating for diversity and
inclusion as an organization even after
our project has finished.

As a MiB member, you are warmly
welcome to join all our events to
develop your self, grow your
networks and meet other
mothers. Thank you for joining us!

Join as a member!
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https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/MiB_jasenhakulomake_8275/en
https://www.facebook.com/groups/MothersInBusiness/
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